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Sister Halle Soulides served as National Educational director from July 2017 until  April 2018.  
 
In July, the Committee met via teleconference and recommended four individuals for the National Merit Awards.  Those individuals were Jessica Vierke,  Joseph Bajek,  Emerson Andelt, and Madeline Stasa 

In the following months Halle sent articles for publication in the Executive Newsletter and American Sokol publication.   Several teleconferences were held to exchange ideas.  Halle continued to promote the use of Padlet to assist with sharing of ideas.  

In the Fall of 2017 a grant was written by Hallee to the Foundation Committee.  This grant allowed this committee to purchase Past Perfect for the cataloging/ digitizing of ASO archives.  Juliann Barcal was hired and trained for this task.   This grant also enabled us to purchase an air filter and archival supplies.

Halle conducted a pre-convention teleconference to discuss the proposed new Bylaws that pertained to the Educational Committee.  We also developed a budget to submit to the Budget and Finance Committee.

On April 25, 2018 a Pre-Convention meeting was held.  The committee’s stance on Bylaw proposals was reviewed.   We then set goals for the 2018-2019 at the National , District ,and Unit level.

The committee presented Sue Bares as their nomination for National Educational Director for 2018-2022 at the Convention.   She was elected and will begin her term of office in July 2018

Submitted by, 
Sue Bares, National Educational Director
